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countries, the book features a beautiful, highly visual, 4-color design that takes
powerful strategic ideas and tools, and makes them easy to implement in your
organization. It explains the most common Business Model patterns, based on
concepts from leading business thinkers, and helps you reinterpret them for your
own context. You will learn how to systematically understand, design, and
implement a game-changing business model--or analyze and renovate an old one.
Along the way, you'll understand at a much deeper level your customers,
distribution channels, partners, revenue streams, costs, and your core value
proposition. Business Model Generation features practical innovation techniques
used today by leading consultants and companies worldwide, including 3M, Ericsson,
Capgemini, Deloitte, and others. Designed for doers, it is for those ready to
abandon outmoded thinking and embrace new models of value creation: for
executives, consultants, entrepreneurs, and leaders of all organizations. If
you're ready to change the rules, you belong to "the business model generation!"
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The Origins and History of the All-American Girls Professional Baseball League
Merrie A. Fidler 2015-05-07 This in-depth treatment of the organization and
operation of the All-American Girls Professional Baseball League draws on primary
documents from league owner Arthur Meyerhoff and others for a unique perspective
inside the AAGPBL. The study begins with a brief history of women’s softball, an
important precursor to, and talent pool for, women’s professional baseball. Next
the book investigates league administration and organization as well as publicity
and promotion. Later chapters cover team administrative structures, managers,
chaperones, player backgrounds, and league policies. Finally, discussion focuses
on the activities of the AAGPBL Players’ Association from 1980 onward. Informed by
many years of research and insights from former players, this exhaustive history
contains 149 photographs.
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Business Model Generation Alexander Osterwalder 2013-02-01 Business Model
Generation is a handbook for visionaries, game changers, and challengers striving
to defy outmoded business models and design tomorrow's enterprises. If your
organization needs to adapt to harsh new realities, but you don't yet have a
strategy that will get you out in front of your competitors, you need Business
Model Generation. Co-created by 470 "Business Model Canvas" practitioners from 45
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Design and Operation (COMPRAIL) series, which began in Frankfurt 1987 and
continued in Rome (1990); Washington (1992); Madrid (1994); Berlin (1996); Lisbon
(1998); Bologna (2000); Lemnos (2002); Dresden (2004); Prague (2006); Toledo
(2008); Beijing (2010); the New Forest, home of the Wessex Institute (2012) and,
again in Rome in 2014. The papers presented at this conference aim to update the
use of advanced systems, promoting their general awareness throughout the
management, design, manufacture and operation of railways and other emerging
passenger, freight and transit systems. With the conference attracting a variety
of specialists, including railway engineers, designers of advanced train control
systems and computer specialists, the book particularly emphasises the use of
computer systems in advanced railway engineering. Topics include but are not
restricted to: Advanced train control Operations quality; Risk management;
Planning and policy; Energy supply and consumption; Communications and signalling;
Operational planning; Interface management; Systems integration; Maglev; High
speed technology; Interoperability; Passenger flow management; Computer
simulations and Driverless and automatic train operation.
An Elementary Treatise on the Differential Calculus William Woolsey Johnson 1904

continued to play a significant role in archaic and classical Greece long after
hunting had ceased being a necessity for survival in everyday life. Drawing on
vase paintings, sculpture, inscriptions, and other literary evidence, Judith
Barringer reexamines the theme of the hunt and shows how the tradition it depicts
helped maintain the dominance of the ruling social groups. Along with athletics
and battle, hunting was a defining activity of the masculine aristocracy and was
crucial to the efforts of the Athenian elite to control the social agenda, even as
their political power declined. The Hunt in Ancient Greece examines descriptions
of hunting in initiation rituals as well as the ideals of masculinity and
adulthood such rites of passage promoted. Barringer argues that depictions of the
hunt in literature and art also served as striking metaphors for the intricacies
of courtship, shedding light on sexuality and gender roles. Through an exploration
of various representations of the hunt, Barringer provides extraordinary insight
into Athenian society. -- Andrew Stewart, University of California, Berkeley
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Computers in Railways XV C.A. Brebbia 2016-09-15 This title incorporates the 15th
proceedings of the very successful International Conference on Railway Engineering
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